
Preschool Newsletter 

April 2017 
March has come and gone faster than we could blink!  Last month we read books by Eric 

Carle and practiced with all different kinds of art forms.  We learned about rainy weather 

and celebrated St Patrick’s Day.  We finished up the month learning about our 5 senses and 

how we use them.  April is sure to be exciting as we talk about Easter, Frogs, and celebrate 
the week of the young child! 

  

April Birthdays 

Grace 3rd 

Zoe 9th 

Casey 13th   

 

April can be a tricky weather month.  Please continue to pack hats and mittens 

just in case.  We plan to go out as much as possible! 

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to give us a call!  

Thank you for all your continued support! 

See you at school, 

Ana, Megan and Emily 

3rd-7th God and Easter 

10th-14th Easter 

17th-21st Frogs 

24th-28th Week of the Young Child 

Important Dates: 

 Pizza: 6th,13th,21st,27th   

 Miss Sue: 6th & 19th  

CENTER CLOSED Good Friday 14th  

Patriots Day 17th                                                                            

Family Night TBD                                                                                                                                               


